
Going Places

Congratulations Grads! 
On May 9 and 10, after a year of effort and dedication, our adult and  

early childhood learners (respectively) graduated from Todos Juntos.  

12 of our adult students were inducted into the Adult Education Honor

Society!  Thanks to the generosity of our supporters, this year’s

ceremonies were extra special- adult English students received their

diplomas wearing brand new caps and gowns courtesy of St. David’s

Episcopal church. Gracias amigos! 

And doubly special, our little learners received their very own copies of

their favorite book - Pete the Cat: Rocking in my School Shoes. We are

proud of all that our students have accomplished this year and can’t

wait to see what is next for them!  

Hispanic Impact 
We are incredibly proud to share that TJ was selected as an inaugural

grantee by The Hispanic Impact Fund (HIF)! Their generous gift will

allow us to hire a new teacher for our Early Childhood Education

program. If you haven’t already seen the sweet video they created for

us, please visit our homepage at todosjuntoslc.org to see Alex and his

mamá share how TJ has helped their family. Thank you, HIF members! 

2017-2018  
was a year for the books!   

Here's what our  
students had to say: 

“My favorite part of the day is 
when I come to class because 
there are friendly people and 

they make me feel loved” 
Juana, Level 3 

● 
 “I like this program because as I 

learn, my daughter is also 
learning.”  Rosa, Level 2 

● 
 “I feel more confident when I try 
to speak, and this program has 

helped my child, too, because she 
learns and plays at the same time.” 

 Julieta, Level 4 
● 

  "At Todos Juntos, I learn about 
American cultures, get to go to 

places, and learn about the 
history of Austin.”   

Enrique, Level 3 (pictured)
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What a party!
On May 8, over 60 guests gathered at La Condesa's Malverde in

downtown Austin to celebrate the Power of Language and raise

funds for our Escuelita. This was our first fundraiser ever, and we

are humbled by the outpouring of support. 

Guests wined and dined on modern Mexican hors-d'oeuvres, and

mingled in the warm spring evening. And thanks to your

generosity, we raised over $10,000 that will be put directly into

our programming so we can continue creating a community of

compasión and comunicación. Here's to you! 

"We believe that Todos 
Juntos makes a lasting 
impact like few other 

organizations do. Not only do 
they empower families to 
thrive today, but they also 
invest in the family and 
community leaders of 

tomorrow. We give because 
we know this investment will 
compound many times over 
for our Texas community. 
Thanks for doing what you 

do, team TJ!" 
Noah and Karla Wheeler, 

Monthly Donors 

Thank you to NXP Heat Team, 
Deloitte, and guests at our 

May 8th fundraiser for your 
generosity! Our chiquitos loved 

their Pete the Cat books. 
Thank you for helping them 
become lifelong readers.
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SCHOOL'S OUT FOR SUMMER... BUT WE NEED YOUR HELP YEAR-ROUND!  
 

By making a monthly donation, you help Austin families create their own opportunities 
and offer their children more secure, prosperous lives. 

 I would like to donate            □ $25           □ $50            □ $100            □ $250            □ Other: __________ 

Visa/Mastercard/AmEx     Number:_________________________________ Exp: ___/____   CVV: _________ 

Please circle:      Monthly Gift/One-time gift    My check is enclosed /Please charge my credit card

Name: ____________________________________________ Address:_______________________________________ 
City:_______________________ State: _____________ Zip code: ________________ 
Email: ______________________________________________________ Phone: ________________________________


